November 15, 2019
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We are writing this letter to you to ask you to support SB 234.

We live in Richmond Township in Huron County. We built our home in 1986 and truly enjoy
the peaceful, quiet rural life and the dark, quiet nights. We said no to the wind company and do
not have a good neighbor agreement or a lease. We will be in the project boundary for
Emerson Creek Wind Farm and Seneca Wind. We will be in the cumulative view shed of
Republic Wind.

We are opposed to these industrial wind turbines and wind generation facilities for many
reasons, We have concerns with the noise, infrasound, and shadow flicker. A decrease in the
value of our property is also of concern to us.

We don’t want to have shadow flicker coming in the windows while preparing the evening
meal; then after eating have the shadow flicker while working outside. We don’t want to be
sitting on the bgek deck and hear the noise from the turbines. We don’t want to have our sleep
impaired by red flashing lights, noise and infrasound. We don’t want our health affected by lack
of sleep, infrasound, and noise.

We have attended township and commissioner meetings; all they can do is say no to the
PILOT. We have written to state and federal representatives and senators. Chris has written to
the Governor. We have talked with the OPSB. It seems that we have no control or local vote
and that is wrong.

Please vote for SB 234 as it has been proposed by Senator Rob McColley..
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John and Christina Popa
3336 Willoughby Rd
Willard, Ohio 44890

{This has been typed by Chris for the purpose of eligibility)




